
From: Kailey Wright
To: Info
Subject: Re: NIRB 19XN042: Information Request #2 for Northern Energy Capital"s "Rankin Inlet and Baker Lake

Meteorological Towers" Project Proposal
Date: Monday, October 7, 2019 4:32:36 PM

Hi Andrea,
Thank you for the email! We are hoping to have the submission to NIRB completed this week
at the latest. Thank you!

Cheers,
Kailey

On Oct 7, 2019, at 09:45, Info <info@nirb.ca> wrote:

Dear Kailey Wright:
 
Please see the attached correspondence from the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB
or Board) requesting the submission of additional information in support of the NIRB's
Screening of Northern Energy Capital’s “Rankin Inlet and Baker Lake Meteorological
Towers” Project Proposal (NIRB File No.: 19XN042; NPC File No.: 149184; Transport
Canada File No.: 2018-642).
 
If you have any questions or require additional clarification, please contact the
undersigned directly at (867) 983-4615 or info@nirb.ca.
 
Best regards,
 
Andrea Omilgoitok
Environmental Administrator
 
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, NU, X0B 0C0
Phone: 867-983-4600
Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: 867-983-2594
E-mail: info@nirb.ca
Web: www.nirb.ca
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